
 

 
 

Hazel Avenue, Guildford, Surrey GU1 1NR   Tel: 01483 566589 
York Road, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4DU     Tel: 01483 561652 

admin@guildfordnscc.surrey.sch.uk 

Weekly Update            
24th January 2024 

                    
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Each week, we are all learning one Makaton sign.  This week the sign is ‘hello’. 

Make sign at shoulder height. 

Here is Debbie demonstrating the ‘hello’ sign:  
Makaton sign of the week: Hello (youtube.com) 
 

Can everyone in your family sign hello? 

Why use Makaton? 

Research has shown that children who are taught to sign early 
in their life end up with better skills in reading and spelling later 
in life. 

When using Makaton, children are practising and developing their fine motor skills. 

Makaton helps to bring everyone together and involves everyone.  Using Makaton at home and in 
nursery can help the children have a sense of importance, boost their self-confidence alongside 
their language and communication skills. 

 

An old-fashioned tip to ensure your child’s gloves 
don’t go missing:  Sew each glove to the end of a 
long piece of elastic. then thread up one arm of the 
coat and down the other.  Alternatively please name 
the gloves and hats as so many are going missing.  
Thank you for your support. 

 

Do check to see if you are eligible for funding for your 
two year old: Upcoming changes to childcare support | 
Childcare choices 

 

Any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  

Kind regards 

Sally   

(Headteacher) 

 

mailto:admin@guildfordchildrenscentre.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KVs2KwscGjs&list=PLUOvX5tura-a1SFJFXHtbOwxIuKjXLI8S&index=2
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/upcoming-changes-to-childcare-support/
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/upcoming-changes-to-childcare-support/


                
 

Does your child watch YouTubeKids? 



                
 

Dates for your diary: 

5th-9th February: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents. 

12th-16th February: Nursery closed for half-term. 

28th February: parent meetings with Key Person. 

4th March: Ducklings arrive in nursery! 

25th-28th March: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents. 

28th March: Term ends at 12pm for the Spring/Easter holiday. 

Tuesday 16th April: Children return to nursery. 

 
 


